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We all want K-1 to succeed, which can sometimes be a very frustrating thing, because it feels
like there are forces at work that want K-1 to be utterly frustrating and on the verge of failure at
every given turn. The latest turn of events comes with a public message from Mike Kim in
regards to the partnership that was forged with WAKO, the amateur Kickboxing governing body.
Apparently somebody from within the WAKO organization was acting as an agent of K-1 or
pretending to be, which has upset K-1 enough to release this odd statement. This is really
making us wonder about that recent partnership that K-1 forged with SuperKombat and WAKO.

  

We're as confused as you are.

  

Read the statement in full at K-1's new site .
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http://www.k-1global.us/#/news/4573844185

